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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Public Input Meeting for Edneyville Sewer 
HC-2021-22 
Hendersonville, NC – July 23, 2021 
 

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners will hold a public input meeting on Tuesday, August 3, 
2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Edneyville Elementary School gymnasium, located at 2875 Pace Road.  The 
public is invited to attend and comment on the proposed new sewer project in the Edneyville 
Community. Depending on the final design, the sewer project will provide service to the new 
elementary school and could provide connection opportunity to the Justice Academy and the 
surrounding Edneyville community. 
 
Written comments addressed to the Henderson County Board of Commissioners, 1 Historic Courthouse 
Square, Suite 1, Hendersonville, NC 28792, or emailed comments sent to 
majones@hendersoncountync.gov, will be accepted prior to the meeting.   
 
The purpose of this meeting is to allow community residents to comment on the proposed extension 
prior to the Board of Commissioners making a final decision on the project.  The Board of 
Commissioners are not anticipated to make any formal decision at this input meeting. 
 
For more information, please contact the County Engineer at 828-694-6560 or by email:  
majones@hendersoncountync.gov. 
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